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Comments: I do not support the increase in the OHV sound limit increase. When I visit my friends on Cleowox

lake the sound of the OHV is very disturbing. I live 2 miles away in Florece and can hear the noise in my glassed

in deck. This is noise pollution and I am sure it is affecting all wildlife and baby birds etc.

Please don't increase the noise. What is the purpose of more noise pollution?


